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EARNINGS UPDATE 

 
Autodom Limited (Autodom) advises that due to the well publicised reduction in production 
levels at Toyota resulting from the natural disasters occurring in Japan coupled with similar 
reductions at Ford, its forecast earnings for the full year to 30 June 2001 are likely to be negatively 
impacted. 
 
The Company is currently in the process of quantifying the effect of the reductions and ultimate 
impact on the Company’s earnings. 
 
The Board and management remain diligent in ensuring that cost reduction initiatives and 
productivity improvement measures are ongoing to assist in mitigating the forecast reduction in 
sales. The Company has also accelerated the integration of its Bayswater operations into existing 
Dandenong operations and will continue to further rationalise the total group operations. This will 
result in additional upfront integration costs but will ultimately underpin improved performance 
and efficiency across the group by removing the rental and overhead costs of the Bayswater plant. 
 
As indicated in the Company’s release in February 2011, the Board maintains its view that 
consolidation and restructuring of the automotive component manufacturing sectors will ensure 
the long term survival of its participants. To this end, the Board continues to assess opportunities 
which will provide synergistic benefits and critical mass to strengthen its position within the 
sector. 
 
 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Peter Torre 
Company Secretary 
 


